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CONGRATULATORY MESSAGES 

Note by the Director General 

The' Director General is hereby communicating to the General Conference 

the texts of two congratulatory messages which have been sent to him on the 

occasion of the Conference's tenth regular session. 

1. Telegram from the Director General of the United Nations Educational, 

Scientific and Cultural Organizations 

"13 September 

"ON BEHALF OF THE UNITED NATIONS EDUCATIONAL, SCIENTIFIC AND CULTURAL 

ORGANIZATION AND IN MY OWN NAME I AM PLEASED TO PRESENT WARMEST GREETINGS 

AND CONGRATULATIONS ON TEE OCCASION OF THE COMMEMORATION OF THE TENTH 

ANNIVERSARY OF THE GENERAL CONFERENCE OF THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY. 

UNESCO IS HAPPY TO HAVE CO-OPERATED WITH THE AGENCY IN THE INTERNATIONAL CENTRE 

FOR THEORETICAL PHYSICS TRIESTE AND COLLABORATED IN A NUMBER OF PROJECTS NOTABLY 

INTERDISCIPLINARY SYMPOSIA. UNESCO FERVENTLY DESIRES CONTINUED CO-OPERATION 

WITH THE IAEA IN THE COMMON SERVICE PEACE AND WELFARE OF MANKIND" 

2. Telegram from the Director General of the Food and Agriculture Organization 

of the United Nations: 

"15 September 

"IT GIVES MS GREAT PLEASURE ON BEHALF OF FAO AND MYSELF TO CONGRATULATE YOU 

ON ACHIEVEMENTS OF FIRST TEN YEARS AND TO EXTEND BEST WISHES FOR CONTINUED 

JOINT CO-OPERATION BETWEEN OUR ORGANIZATIONS AND SUCCESS IN FUTURE ACTIVITIES 

IAEA" 
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